
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 6:12 PM 
To: VanKerkhoff, Mark <vankerkhoffmark@KaneCountyIL.gov> 
Subject: EX: Community Petition against Solar Proposal #4616 
 
 
Dear County Board Member, 
 
Please find the enclosed petition in opposition to the proposed Solar Petition #4616, that will be 
voted on at the December 12th County Board Meeting.  The petitioners against the proposed 
Solar facility are all residents of Kaneville Township who reside in Pine Tree, Pine View, 
Meredith Road and Rt. 38.  As you can see, there is an overwhelming dessent for the 
construction of the solar facility in our community. The solar facility would be .10 of a mile from 
our subdivision and also affects our neighbors on Merideth Rod and Rt. 38. 
The proposal does not meet the The LaSalle Sinclair Factors A, B C and D and 
therefore, should not be approved. 
 
Thank you, 
Jeff and Arlene Goodrich 
1N459 Country Life Drive 
Maple Park, IL 60151 
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